
Foreward

We are pleased to make the proceedings of  the 14th annual Workshop on American Indigenous 
Languages (WAIL) available as the 22nd volume of  the Santa Barbara Papers in Linguistics. We are 
grateful for the continuing support of  the University of  California, Santa Barbara as a whole and the 
faculty, staff  and students of  the Department of  Linguistics. We extend our special thanks to our 
advisor Marianne Mithun who offers us her continued support of  our endeavors. 

We also thank those who come from near and far to attend the conference. Thank you to all of  you 
who helped expand our collective knowledge of  the indigenous languages of  the Americas. 
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